## Erie Times-News

Breaking News: GoErie.com Sunday, January 24, 2010 Final edition ★ · \$1.50



**CONTRIBUTED PHOTO** 

## **Erie Outing Club president honored**

The Friends of Allegheny Wilderness presented Dianne Stanton, president of the Erie Outing Club, with an award for choosing a new name for FAW's quarterly newsletter. Her winning entry was "Fawn." Stanton displays her award at a recent FAW event at the Warren Public Library, alongside her husband, Gary Stanton, who helped her choose the newsletter name.